
Fall is a beautiful time at Fair Hill! If you have been receiving the

Maryland Park Service ‘s Fall Foliage Reports, you will have seen a

preview of the park’s foliage display. November’s First Saturday Hike

is your opportunity to experience even more fall color, and to learn

about this annual phenomenon from a ranger. This hike promises

cooler temperatures, lovely views, and good conversation--a perfect

way to get outside and enjoy the season!


